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This looks like a typical "gut and replace" bill. 

 

The point is to introduce an empty bill with the intent to gut and replace it, depriving 

the public of any opportunity to make public comment on what the bill really will be 

about. Given the cronyism that exists in the Oregon "education" establishment and 

especially the corrupt and self-serving teacher unions, I doubt there is anything good 

that will come out of the proposed legislation, whatever it might end up being. 


